Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW A special school for pupils with autism



6th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to Spa Camberwell and the new school year for 2024 – 2025.

This week we also welcomed new pupils in reception, KS3 and KS4. It's been great to see everyone getting to know their new classes and classmates. There has been lots of great work being done in classes and everyone looks like they're happy to be back at school. Myself, Rian, Beth and Jenny are happy to speak to you if you have any questions about your child's time at school and teachers write in diaries every day, so please do make sure these come back to school every day.

Southwark Short Breaks

Just a reminder that Southwark short breaks offer a range of after school and weekend clubs for children and young people. Further information can be found here https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks if you have not yet registered and need some support in accessing this, please do ask our Family Support Worker, Farzana. If you have previously accessed the short break service then there is a questionnaire that can be completed here https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Bs-t94-

<u>VxES8HDOe3ZCQPcnSt3NIED5EtEw67zlCk2VUM1EwRIBPTUtKVUQ3VjU3TVVJNjEwSzJMMi4u&route=shorturl</u> This feedback is really helpful to Southwark when they are looking at provision for children and young people.

Family Hub

The Neurodiversity Family Hub also offer a range of groups for children and young people and parents. Information can be found on their website under the youth and family tabs. https://theneurodiversityfamilyhub.org/

Have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes,

Erin McCarthy Head of School

EmcCarthys